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This Sunday 10/15/2023 

 

Rain is expected, so our planned program for Worship in the Woods will be held in the Training Center at 

11am. 

 

We have a guest speaker to provide the sermon, Pastor Henry, who has been to many of our events 

including previous Worship in the Woods programs. 

 

We may still try to have a program in the woods on 10/22, but that also depends on the weather forecast 

for that day. (Stay tuned for info on that during the week.) 

 

We encourage everyone to bring their favorite baked goods. 

 

Special event! 

 

Also, this Sunday, we will be hosts to a small Brazilian video production crew who are producing an 

independent documentary about Rev. Moon and the Unification Movement, directed by Brazilian 

filmmaker Eduardo Ades. They will be filming parts of our service as well as interviewing Pastor Justin 

in the afternoon. 

 

See you there! 

 

 


